
Press Release 

MIAMI TAX PREPARER CHARGED WITH FRAUD 

May 6, 2008 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

R. Alexander Acosta, United States Attorney for the Southern District of Florida, and Michael E. 
Yasofsky, Special Agent in Charge of the Internal Revenue Service, Criminal Investigation 
announced the arrest and unsealing of a 38-count indictment charging defendant Ania Morales, 
a/k/a Ania Labrada, of Miami, Florida with tax fraud. 

The Indictment alleges that Morales aided the filing of a false tax return, in violation of Title 26, 
United States Code, Section 7206(2), and filed a false tax return, in violation of Title 26, United 
States Code, Section 7206(1). The case will be heard before United States District Court Judge 
Paul C. Huck. 

According to the Indictment, from 2003 through 2005, defendant Morales operated a tax 
preparation service from her residence under the names Ania Morales and Associates, Labrada 
Inc., and Melrose Place Consulting. The defendant served as the return preparer for over 1,000 
income tax returns during these years. The defendant prepared at least 37 tax returns on behalf of 
clients that falsely claimed employee business expenses, education deductions, and income tax 
withholding. Additionally, she filed at least one tax return on her own behalf that falsely claimed 
her annual wages and income tax withholding. 

If convicted of all counts, the defendant Morales faces a maximum term of imprisonment of three 
years and a $100,000 fine on each of the charges. 

Mr. Acosta commended the investigative efforts of the Internal Revenue Services, Criminal 
Investigation. This case is being prosecuted by Assistant United States Attorney Jeffrey E. Tsai. 

A copy of this press release may be found on the website of the United States Attorney's Office for 
the Southern District of Florida at http://www.usdoj.gov/usao/fls. Related court documents and 
information may be found on the website of the District Court for the Southern District of Florida at 
http://www.flsd.uscourts.gov or on http://pacer.flsd.uscourts.gov. 

Technical comments about this website can be e-mailed to the Webmaster. PLEASE NOTE: The 
United States Attorney's Office does not respond to non-technical inquiries made to this website. If 
you wish to make a request for information, you may contact our office at 305-961-9001, or you 
may send a written inquiry to the United States Attorney's Office, Southern District of Florida, 99 
NE 4th Street, Miami, Fl. 33132. 
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